
These few rentals that I have are what in live on each month, this bill is not good for the owners thus we have ongoing expense and 
would not survive this ruling. I guess I would consider selling out and removing the rentals off the market and many more owners are 
thinking the same. This would not be good rental inventory or Oregon. Do not pass this Bill !


